
February 10, 2020

Dr. Donald Richman

Sympathy of the congregation is extended to the family of Dr. Donald 

Richman, who passed away on Saturday, February 8.

A memorial service honoring Dr. Richman's life will be held at First 

Presbyterian Church this Saturday, February 15 at 2:00 PM.  

A reception will follow the service in the Fellowship Hall. 
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Useful Links
FPC website: http://www.firstpresbyterianmartinsville.org/
FPC online directory: https://members.instantchurchdirectory.com/
FPC Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/FPCMartinsvilleVA
Presbytery of the Peaks: http://www.peakspresbytery.org/
Presbyterian Church (USA): http://www.pcusa.org/
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